
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
5th July 2019 

Live, learn and love in a caring Catholic community. 

We love to celebrate our pupils’ achievements 

out of school during Prayer and Praise.  

Congratulations to George Yeadon for gaining his  

yellow belt in Tai Kwando. 

Congratulations to Gracie Stoyle for receiving stage 4 

Learn to Swim. 

Congratulations to Archie Grant for receiving a trophy 

for Football. 

Please bring your certificates and awards to the office. 

Stars of the Week 

is an opportunity to celebrate our 
Learning Stars. 

 
Amelia Thompson 
Brendon Letchford 

Caleb Peacock 
Archie Grant 

Imogen Bevan 

Dates 

 

Dates for the term are on the school website. 

 

9th July    Y4&5  to see Chicago at NAC 

11th July   Friends’ Bake Sale 

   Donations very welcome! 

12th July   Jo Boyce Music Assembly—In 

   the afternoon—time to be  

   confirmed. 

19th July  Leavers’ Act of Worship 

22nd July  Sports Day at NAC 

    (morning only) 

24th July  Last day of the school year. 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to the classes 
with the highest weekly 
attendance: 

21st June  – 27th June  WOODPECKER 98.4% 

28th June  -  4th July  SWALLOW 98% 

Save the date! 

Groundforce  Day at St Joseph’s  

Saturday 14th September 2019 

The ‘Friend’s of St Joseph’ are inviting 

families to join us for an hour or two…or 

three of tidying/sprucing up our grounds. In 

return, we’ll treat you to tea/coffee & bacon 

rolls. We very much appreciate your support 

so please join us if you can.  

More details to follow.  



Live, learn and love in a caring Catholic community. 

Our lovely Mrs Hobart not only works hard in the school office, but this 

summer she is taking part in Ride London. On the 4th August she will 

participate  in a 100-mile cycle ride with the added incentive of raising 

money for good causes.  

 

We are delighted that Mrs Hobart has picked St Joseph’s as her good cause. All the 

money she raises will go towards new sports equipment—starting with the 

purchasing of new netball posts to help her run a netball club in the autumn term. 

 

If you can sponsor Mrs Hobart we would be delighted and can guarantee that every 

penny will be spent on sports equipment for 

our children to enjoy. To make a donation 

please visit https://www.justgiving.com/

crowdfunding/sarah-hobart-100-miles 

Good luck Mrs Hobart and thank you! 

 



Live, learn and love in a caring Catholic community. 

Can you help? 

We are looking for a volunteer who can 

help with our marketing strategy by 

moving two 

noticeboards.  We want 

to replace this sign: 

 

 with this larger sign 

 

 

And then we want to put the smaller blue 

sign on the wall next to the vehicular 

access.  

 

 

 

If you think you may be able to help 

please contact the school office.  

‘Friends’ Freezy Friday 

On the following three Thursdays in July 
the ‘Friends’ will be selling ice lollies after 
school. 

 Friday 5th July 

 Friday 12th July 

 Friday 19th July 

Prices range  from 
30p to 50p.  

 

They can be 
purchased  from 
the shelter on 
the playground. 

School Clubs 

Monday  Civic Award Club  

   Finished  

Tuesday  Drama Club                                 
   Miss Hannaford Yr 5/6  

   Finishes 11th July with the  
   performance 

   KS2 Athletics  

   Last session—22nd July 
   Mr Mugford (4.30pm)  

Thursday  Homework Club                        
   Finished   

   Miss Dunne/Mrs Wilson  

Friday  Forest School  Y3/4 (4.30pm)    
   Finished     

 Top Quizzing Results 18/19 

Tatiana Barbosa 100% 

Annie McKinley 98.6% 

Ruby Slatter 98.3% 

Maria Warren 98.3% 

Kayla Quainoo 97.8% 

Mieszko Zuber 97.8% 

Class Quizzing Averages 18/19 

Swallow 88.4% 

Owl 86.4% 

Kingfisher 84.3% 

Woodpecker 80.9% 

Puffin 80.5% 



St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Coombeshead Road, Newton Abbot, TQ12 1PT  

Tel: 01626 352559 Email: admin@sjna.uk 

Kelly Dunne: Headteacher  

St. Joseph’s School is committed to safeguarding children. 

Designated Child Protection Officer: Kelly Dunne   Deputy Child Protection Officer: Emma Wilson  

We are very excited that Jo Boyce is coming to 

work with our children on 12th July.  

Jo is a renowned singer songwriter and  

worship leader. 

Dear Jesus, 

Help us to do good not for the 

glory it might bring us, but 

because you call us to.  

Thank you for helping us each 

day to make good and loving 

choices. 

Thank you that our names are 

written in heaven. 

Amen  

Music News 

Jo Whittet our instrumental teacher is leaving at the end of this 
term. From September, Laura Whittet will be taking over Piano, 
Keyboards and Recorder. Laura can also offer tuition in Vocals, 
Flute and Saxophone. Guitar lessons will be covered by Mark 
Farrin an experienced teacher. If you are interested in your 
child learning any of the above instruments then please leave 
your e mail and/ or telephone number at the school office 
stating what instrument. Lessons will be available for Year 2 to 
6 pupils. 


